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NZ Petzl SAV – 2018 / 10 / 23 

PRODUCT INFORMATION: 
Non-compliance of adjustable webbing on PODIUM seat reference S071AA00 

ISSUE: 
We noticed a non-compliance during the manufacturing of the first new models of PODIUM 

seats. Products concerned by this non-compliance were manufactured between March 2018 

and the end of September 2018. On some of these seats, the attachment part of the adjustable 

webbing is not large enough to allow the connection of a karabiner. 

We estimate this default to be 15% of the total PODIUM seats manufactured. 

CORRECTIVE ACTION:
To be able to connect any karabiner in the adjustable webbing, it is necessary to replace this 

spare part.

Spare adjustable webbing for PODIUM seat

To obtain a spare set of webbing at no charge, please request them on the Petzl NZ website:

 https://www.petzl.co.nz/podium-straps

Shackel Or MAILLON 3,5 Or little string Ø5 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused and will ensure a prompt replacement is sent once you 
lodge your request on the Petzl New Zealand website.      

Thank You.

https://www.petzl.co.nz/podium-straps
https://www.petzl.co.nz/2018/11/podium-straps-replacement/



